
Fifth Grade Learners 
Co-Authored a Very Special Book
5th Grade Students at Beechview Elementary School  
Co-authored and Published a Children’s Book

In this student-authored book, readers travel on 
an extraordinary journey through the eyes of fifth-
grade students who fondly recall their own first day 
of Kindergarten.

As they vividly recreate and reimagine their 
memories, these young authors provide invaluable 
guidance and support to the upcoming generation 
of Kindergarteners, helping them navigate through 
their initial elementary school experience. 

The book was co-authored 
with children’s author, 

Andy Gutman!


